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The Weekly Newsletter 
of the Oak Cliff Lions 
Club, the “Greatest 

Lions Club in all of Lions 
International!!”

www.oakclifflions.club

Club meetings are from 12:00 – 1:00 PM 2nd and 4th Wednesday's 

program details at www.oakclifflions.club

“We Serve”
1929

The Oak Cliff Lions Club

Hybrid Club Meeting – both in person and on Facebook

Lunch Reservations Required – Check email from Colleen Martin

Wednesday, March 7th at NOON

Tyler Street Church – Yates Hall

927 West 10st Street with parking off 9th Street behind the church

Attorney Anthony J. Magee

and Awards Ceremony

If you are NOT vaccinated, please wear a mask!

The Club and the Church are following CDC guidelines, If you have not been 

fully vaccinated, it is recommended that you continue to wear your mask 

when not eating and stay socially distanced. The Oak Cliff Lions Club, Lions 

International or Tyler Street Church cannot be held responsible for your 

health. If you feel under the weather at all, please do not come in person, 

attend the meeting via Zoom.



Other Stuff You Should Know…Speaker – Anthony Magee



Other Stuff You Should Know…Lion Opportunities for March

1st Tuesday Social

March 1st at Lockhart Smokehouse, 409 W. Davis St. from 5:30 PM to 7 PM. Bring your 

family and friends. The more the merrier!

Food Pantry 

1st Wednesday, March 2nd from 11 AM to 1 PM at Soul of Christ Ministries, 2402 S 

Beckley Ave. Dallas, TX 75224

North Dallas Shared Ministries Adult Eye Clinic

Every 2nd Friday, March 11th, from 8 AM to noon at North Dallas Shared Ministries, 2875 

Merrell Rd. Dallas, TX 75229

Spot Vision Screening Program

On March 14th and 15th from 8:30 AM to Noon at Akiba Yavneh Academy, 12324 Merit 

Drive, Dallas 75251. We need 3 Spot Vision Trained Lions each day at the program. 

Contact Lion Charlene Vezina, text or call 817-925-7992.

Food Pantry 

3rd Friday, March 18th, from 11 AM to 1 PM at Soul of Christ Ministries, 2402 S Beckley 

Ave. Dallas, TX 75224

Used Eyeglasses Drive

March 13th to 19th. AmeriCorp Senior Week. We will hold a collaborative program with The 

Seniors Source to collect used eyeglasses to be recycled at the Texas Lions Eyeglasses 

Recycling Center. Volunteers needed on March 17th for on site drive through donations at 

3910 Harry Hines Blvd., Dallas 75219

Club Board Meeting

NEW – The monthly board meeting will now be held on the 4th Wednesday. Meeting will 

be a hybrid – both in person and via zoom and will begin at 11 AM before the regular club

meeting on March 23rd. Members are welcome to attend as guests. If you are interested in 

attending via zoom, contact Colleen Martin for the link.

4th Wednesday Program

March 23rd both in person at Tyler Street Methodist and via zoom. Speaker will be 

Matthew Banes. More details to follow via email and at the Oak Cliff Lions Club website.

Visit the Oak Cliff Lions Club Facebook page or check your email for more 

information



Other Stuff You Should Know…

Photos provided by Lions Kathy and Larry Frazier



Other Stuff You Should Know…

Sunshine & Care

Please share your Care and Sunshine information with Lion Blake Lindsay. 

He can be emailed at blake.lindsay@envisionus.com

Other Stuff You Should Know…

Lions Birthdays

March

11th - Danny Boyce

14th - Scott Chase

18th – Reshuna Walker

29th - Chris Gober

Please let Administrative 

Secretary Collen Martin know if 

your birthday is NOT listed!

Colleen.Martin@oakclifflions.org

If you have stories and/or 

photos of your Lions activities, 

please submit them to Lion 

Sara Kitto 

(skitto91664@gmail.com)Let 

your fellow Lions know what 

you have been up to! 

Inspire, Lead, Serve

PP Jerry Gilmore, remains in Methodist hospital. No visitors please.

Lion Tom Strom’s 53-year-old son remains in need of a double transplant kidney and 

liver. 

PP Dan Cunningham’s wife , Doris Cunningham, will have minor surgery on March 

9th

Lion Sheryll McKay is undergoing physical therapy for her hip.

PP Robert Hirsh is walking with great pain and expects to have a scan soon to help 

reveal the next treatment.

Please hold these lions and their families in your thoughts and prayers.

mailto:blake.lindsay@envisionus.com

